
ST KATERI EVANGELIZATION  NOTES  to Parish Council – April, 2016 

Those present at 4/4 meeting:   Donna Moll; Donna Walker; Julia Russo; Janet Mogab; Giuseppina 
Alabastro;  Maryfran Fettinger;  Fr. Morgan Rice;  Kyra and Dave Niklewicz 

BAPTISM MINISTRY - After opening prayer,  there was a brief discussion about the Baptism 
ministry team, and meeting with them to clarify roles;  Donna Moll asked for a delay of that meeting 
until the staff could get together, to better understand their roles, and how to help the ministry be a 
successful outreach/  support/ evangelization to the baptismal families.    

 NOTE:  The rescheduled baptism meeting will be at SMM  on Wed 4/27 at 6:00 PM 

NEW PARISHIONERS – Janet Mogab will now be the coordinator of the NP,  and she and Julia have 
been working together for a smooth transition, with a document detailing the process.   Julia will get a 
list of names of people willing to help make phone calls to the NP,  and also a list of those willing to be 
“point people” at each church on the day of the orientations.   Kyra will also help with any questions. 
THANKS to both Julia and  Janet  for all of your  dedication to this important ministry!  Also a thought 
to have the NP names in the bulletin;  need to ask their permission when calling.   Also Donna W 
suggested to Julia and Janet to ask about going  to a director’s meeting to enhance/ highlight the ministry 
to NP.  Next one is May 3rd.    Some discussion about a “Greet- Meet-Eat” gathering for fall, joint effort 
with FF?  Julia will check with Colleen T., and the FF schedule to avoid any conflicts. 

WELCOME BOOTH AT PENTECOST CELEBRATION – May 13, 14, 15 – to supply 
information, help, and welcome visitors.  Still TBD what exact info there will be,  along with a 
FAQ’s sheet for all volunteers.  Julia offered to get a “sign-up genius” going, and after the 
meeting we brainstormed 20+ names of a variety of very friendly people.   Progress to be 
updated at next meeting.   Dave asked if we could have the welcome packets updated and 
reprinted by then…  discussion reflected that may not be realistic, but maybe by the 4th of July St 
Kateri booth?   Or the “Greet-Meet-Eat” event in Sept?  TBD – Dave will pursue the  contacts 
(liturgy, FF, etc) to get the necessary info/ timeline  to update the packets.- thanks, Dave!   Kyra 
will keep in touch with Sarah M re: name tags for all volunteers at Pentecost celebration. 

WELCOME CENTERS -  have  been approved by Parish council, and Fr Paul has asked for a 
“pre-phase I” to be operational ASAP,  which consists of  re-pricing desks/ furniture for each 
church, and firming up location/ etc., so that he can present the idea to potential donor(s). Sub-
group will meet with architect  Ryan Zegerelli ASAP to keep things moving. (April 19th, 7 PM)  
More info to follow. 

 

NEXT MEETING:   Tuesday April 26th,  1:00 PM in CTK rectory Fr Trovato room 

 

Peace in Christ,  Kyra 

 


